
Enterprise Newsletter Autumn 1 2025 

 

Welcome back to a new academic year and some of our 

families first time in Enterprise. We are so excited to be on 

this learning journey with your children and cannot wait to 

get stuck in to our learning. We have lots of exciting things 

planned for the year ahead and are looking forward to 

sharing them with your children.  

 

Have a look at our topic web on dojo and on the the school website to see what we will be 

doing this half term in class.  

 

Curriculum Information: 

• Maths, English and fluency are taught daily. Guided Reading is taught twice a week and we 

have three spelling sessions a week - alongside all the other exciting areas of the curriculum.  

PE Days:  

• Wednesday 

• Thursday: Swimming with Mrs Horn  

• Daily: Daily skip 

 

Homework: 

Reading: 

Our focus on reading is to build fluency, confidence and pleasure.  We will do this through 

our John Murray reading sessions and class novel time. We ask that your child continues to 

read every night and that you/or they record in their reading record book. Books will be 

changed when needed. ☺ It is vital for your child’s progress that your child reads regularly 

at home.  

    Times Tables and Spelling: 

• Please continue to play TTRS ☺ (Please ask if you need 

login support). Year 4 children will take a times table 

check at the end of the year. They will be expected to know all their tables up to 12 

x 12. We will have a huge focus and push on their speed and fluency throughout the 

year.  

• Spellings will be sent out every Friday.  These will be based on the spelling rules taught 

that week. Tests will be the following Friday giving all children the full week and 

weekend to learn their spellings.  

Thank you to everyone supporting homework, it makes a huge difference.  



Swimming  

Our swimming sessions this year, will be on Thursday afternoons. Your child will 

need full swimming kit (costume, towel swimming hat and goggles). They will 

come to school in PE kit this day. The first session will begin on Thursday 18th 

September, with our final session on Thursday 12th February 2026. Please read 

the letter that has been sent home and send the reply back to school.  

ECO Council. 

In Enterprise class, we are ECO warriors and have an Eco council 

who meet to make decisions  about how we can be more 

sustainable and Eco friendly, as a school and within the 

community. Children will be given the opportunity to put 

themselves forward for the Eco council. If they wish, they can 

do a presentation to the class. Names will then be picked and 

we will have our new Eco council for this year. Every member 

of our class is an Eco warrior, whether or not they make it onto 

the council.  

Dojo. 

As always, our door is always open and you are welcome to come and 

speak with us. Our Class Dojo is checked daily and any messages 

answered as quickly as we possibly can.  

Reminder Mrs Horn will be in class with the children on a Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Mrs Lever will be in class on a 

Tuesday.  

 

Thank you for all your support, 

Team Enterprise! 


